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An Open Letter to the Cloverdale Community: 
 
Over the past few weeks, it has come to our attention that there are some uncertainties 
within the Cloverdale community surrounding the newly erected “smoke shop” along 
Highway 101. 
 
Like many in Cloverdale, we too were surprised to learn of this development on the 
lands adjacent to the Tribe’s property.  We felt it was necessary to inform the 
Cloverdale community that the Cloverdale Rancheria of Pomo Indians of California has 
no affiliation with the “smoke shop” in any way, shape or form.  The new “smoke shop” 
is not on Tribal lands belonging to the Cloverdale Rancheria and has no connection with 
our project. 
 
We want to assure the Cloverdale community that we remain committed and will 
continue to make every conscious effort to work closely with Cloverdale residents – it is 
the Tribe’s goal to continue to communicate and listen to concerns and comments in 
order to create a project we can all be proud of.   
 
As the Tribe has done from the beginning, we will make every effort to keep the 
community involved in any updates and proceedings as we move our project forward.  
 
The Cloverdale Rancheria is proud to be an active participant of the Cloverdale 
community and it is our intention to always act respectfully with the people in this area. 
If you have any questions or comments for the Cloverdale Rancheria please email us at 
info@cloverdalerancheria.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Cloverdale Rancheria Tribal Council 


